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SUBJECT: Change Order No. 5 — Contract W-19-11 — 48-inch Perry to Newman Transmission Water
Main

Dear Commissioners:

Submitted for your review and approval is Change Order No. 5 on Contract W-19-11, 48-inch Perry to
Newman Transmission Water Main, S.J. Louis Construction (contractor) in the amount of $61,737.63.
This change order is for the location of sewer and water laterals for pre-potholing.

The original contract amount was $ 14,234,000.00. Previous change orders increased construction
costto $ 15,622,931.50. Approval of Change Order No. 5 would increase the construction cost to
$ 15,684,669.15. These change orders reflect an increase of 10.2% on the original contract amount.

Sincerely,

Michael Gitter
Interim General Manager
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